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Dear CSBC children and parents,  

 

I wanted to share a few things of importance as we walk together through the uncharted waters of Covid-19          

as a church family.  

 

All children’s ministry activities at Cedar Street are postponed until further notice. This includes: AWANA,            

Amplified: Kidz Worship, and Sunday morning Bible studies.  

 

We do want to encourage all of our families to stay connected with us at Cedar Street on our webpage at 

(www.cedarstreet.org) and  by our social media pages on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and YouTube. During 

this unpredictable time, we want to continue to encourage everyone in the love of God. To that end, we will 

be streaming our Sunday morning services and mid-week devotions from Pastor Bo to continue to spur us on 

in the gospel. We will also post devotions and age appropriate children’s material on our Facebook and                 

website so that even our youngest members can continue to grow in their understanding of the gospel.  

 

While this situation is new, our calling as a church has not changed. The gospel is still the most important 

message and we are still called to share it. At CSBC, we believe that the church is the hands and feet of Christ. 

My hope and prayer is that as you practice social distancing, you look for ways to show the love of Christ in a 

practical way to your neighbors. For our message of love and faith is precisely what our community needs in 

the midst of fear and uncertainty.   

 

I want you all to know how much I love each of you and if you need anything from me during this time, 

please let me know! I am here for you and your families and I look forward to when we can come together as 

a group to  worship our great and glorious God after this current pandemic. 

 

For His Glory, 

 

 

Dave Chambers 

Associate Pastor of Youth and Children  

March 18, 2020 

Ref: Important Children’s Ministry Update 
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Dear CSBC students and parents,  

 

I wanted to share a few things of importance as we walk together through the uncharted waters of Covid-19        

as a church family.  

 

All student activities are postponed until further notice. We will not have our Sunday morning or Wednesday 

night Bible Studies. There will also be no prayer breakfasts on Thursday morning. And the Casting Crowns 

concert that was scheduled for March 21 has been postponed as well. I have not heard from the venue as to 

when the new date will be, but as soon as I do I will let everyone know.  

 

The Bible calls us to not neglect the meeting together as the church and to that aim we will be streaming our           

Sunday morning services live via Facebook (as well as have them on other media platforms post Sunday 

morning) but I wanted our student ministry to continue to meet as well. I have created a closed Facebook 

group for this purpose. This will allow us to still share prayer concerns with each other, share jokes and for 

me to post devotional thoughts to you guys. Think of this as our digital youth room. The only thing missing 

will be the snacks.                         

 

Please follow the link below and like the page.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/866366623560954/  

 

While this situation is new, our calling as a church has not changed. The gospel is still the most important 

message and we are still called to share it. At CSBC, we believe that the church is the hands and feet of Christ. 

My hope and prayer is that as you practice social distancing, you look for ways to show the love of Christ in a 

practical way to your neighbors. For our message of love and faith is precisely what our community needs in 

the midst of fear and uncertainty.   

 

I want you all to know how much I love each of you and if you need anything from me during this time, 

please let me know! I am here for you and your families and I look forward to when we can come together             

as a group to  worship our great and glorious God after this current pandemic. 

 

For His Glory, 

 

 

Dave Chambers 

Associate Pastor of Youth and Children  

March 18, 2020 

Ref: Important Student Ministry Update 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/866366623560954/

